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AQUATIC  INVASIVE SPECIES PREVENTION  

STARRY TREK 2019  

 

On August 17, 2019, Chisago County, in partnership with the St. Croix River 
Association, participated in the second annual Starry Trek.  Starry Trek is a 
statewide event to search for starry stonewort, one of MinnesotaΩs newest 

aquatic invasive species, along with other invasive species.  Starry 
stonewort is an invasive algae first found in Lake Koronis in 2015 and has 
since spread to 13 lakes in Minnesota.  For more information about starry 
stonewort, please visit https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/invasives/

aquaticplants/starrystonewort/index.html.  
 

During Starry Trek, sixteen volunteers received training by staff from the St. 

Croix River Association on how to look for and identify starry stonewort.  

Volunteers searched eleven lakes located in Chisago County for the 

invasive species, including Chisago, Comfort, East Rush, Fish, Green, 

Horseshoe, Kroon, Little Horseshoe, South Center, Spider, and West Rush 

Lakes.  After their search, the volunteers reported their findings and 

participated in identification of the aquatic plants.  Volunteers did not find 

starry stonewort in the lakes they monitored.  Statewide, no new 

infestations of starry stonewort were found. 
 

The Minnesota Aquatic Invasive Species Research Center and University of 

Minnesota Extension Office, in partnership with the Minnesota Department 
of Natural Resources, sponsored Starry Trek. 
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